
NMRT Board Member Progress Report 

 
1. Office Name: President 
 

2. Office Term: 2013-2014 

 

3. What kind of interaction have you had with your committees thus far this year? 

What support have you been able to provide them? 

 

I have had ongoing contact with the President’s Program Planning Committee as they 

have worked to plan NMRT’s inaugural preconference.  I enjoyed working with them to 

develop a theme, and I have helped them communicate with our staff liaison.  The 

governance committee has actually worked more closely with the Past-President this year 

in order to tie up some loose ends.  I have, however, worked with the chair to 

communicate updates with the Board and to prepare meeting agendas in the appropriate 

format. 

 

4. What would you still like to accomplish in your office before the end of your term?  

 

My biggest goal is to nail down a commitment of support from the vendor we’ve been 

reaching out to this year.  Additionally, I am hopeful that all of our ballot initiatives, 

including the potential dues increase, will pass.  Finally, I would like to continue 

encouraging communication among the Board, between committees and the Board, and 

to and from NMRT as a whole and its members. 

 

5. Date of report: March 6, 2014 

 

6. Submitted by:  Emily Prather-Rodgers, eapratherrodgers@noctrl.edu 
 


